
Dear Conference Policing in CEE 2006 participants, 
 
You are kindly asked to bring your conference papers and submit them to me for a 
possible further publication. I will carefully take care of an international peer review and 
try to select the best papers which will be published in a journal and/or in an edited book 
on policing in Central and Eastern Europe and Beyond.  
 
Re edited book, the idea is to have two papers in each section - one from CE 
perspective and one from any other part of the world. Re the journal publication, I am 
trying to convince an editor of a peer reviewed journal to publish a selection of papers 
which will not be included in the edited book. 
 
It is also important that you have not submitted your text yet to any other journal 
worldwide. 
 
Please let me know for sure whether you are interested in submitting your paper at my 
e-mail address asap:  gorazd.mesko@fpvv.uni-mb.si 
 
I am really looking forward to your contributions and editing an up-to-date publication(s) 
on contemporary policing. 
 
Those interested in conducting a peer-review, please send me an email message and 
attach a short CV. 
 
Gorazd Mesko 
Chairman of the programme committee 
 


